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Nearly 100 percent of golf course greens, tees and fairways are irrigated. 
Approximately 64 percent of turfgrass in the rough and 74 percent 
of turfgrass used for the driving range/practice areas are irrigated. 
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EDITORIAL MISSION STATEMENT: 
Golf Course Industry reports on and analyzes the business of maintaining golf courses, as well 
as the broader business of golf course management. This includes three main areas: agronomy, 
business management and career development as it relates to golf course superintendents and 
those professionals responsible for maintaining a golf course as an important asset. 

WEEKLY READER 
The GCI weekly e-newsletter is the place to catch breaking 
news, industry updates and product information. To 
subscribe, visit golfcourseindustry.com/newsletter. 

CONNECT WITH GCI VIA SOCIAL MEDIA 
• Become a fan on Facebook 

(Search>Golf Course Industry magazine). 
• Join our Linkedln group 

(Search >Golf Course Industry magazine). 
• Follow us on Twitter (Twitter.com/gcimagazine). 

LIST AN EVENT 
Does your chapter association have an event to publicize? 
Get it listed at golfcourseindustry.com for maximum 
exposure. E-mail details to mpalmieri@gie.net. 

Items you can find online and in our weekly e-newsletter. 

AVOIDING BURNOUT 
Superintendents' long hours can take a toll on home lives. 
At Greenville (N.C.) Country Club, superintendent Chris 
Parham devised a plan so he and his assistant only work 
every third weekend. Read about their set-up in the June 
Online Extras section at golfcourseindustry.com. 

Winner of a national magazine award 
for the fourth year in a row 
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